hazelview

March 17, 2022

WATER SHUT OFF

Residents of 103 West Lodge Tower
Please note that on:

Wednesday, March 23, 2022

There will be a water shut off between
9 AM to 5 PM
to perform necessary plumbing repairs.
We apologize for the inconvenience

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact
the West Lodge Office at: 416-537-2364



